
Bridgeport Elementary's Annual Canned Food
Drive

The annual canned food drive is once again being
held at Bridgeport Elementary from Wednesday,
November 29th through Wednesday, December

13th. Canned Food and non-perishable food items
will be collected and given to the Sullivan Food

Cupboard.

We hope as many children and families as possible
will be able to donate food!

 
Thank you for generosity.
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School Closings- We will use Parent Square to alert families of any school delays, closings, or important events. You should automatically receive a
call, text, and/or email  from this system. Please be sure our office has your most current and up-to-date information so that you don't miss out on
these important alerts.

                                                                                                                  Delay Schedules

One (1) Hour Delay-                                                                                                                         Two (2) Hour Delay-

               9:20            UPK-4 Students arrive.                                                                                              10:20                UPK-4 Students arrive                              
               9:20-10:00 Breakfast served                                                                                                                                   NO BREAKFAST IS SERVED
               9:45             BOCES TPK Arrives                                                                                                                              BOCES TPK IS CANCELED
               11:00-1:00   Lunch schedules stay the same                                                                             11:00-1:00       Lunch schedules stay the same

Trees for Troops- Thank you to everyone who donated on behalf of Bridgeport Elementary. We were able to purchase  and donate 11 trees for our
active military men and women!  This is our heartfelt thank you to all who serve!

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Melissa Stanek

PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE
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IMPORTANT DATES

20

UPCOMING JANUARY DATES

*Please refer to the ParentSquare calendar
for the most up-to-date list of events.

12/23-1/1 Holiday Break

No School, MLK’s Birthday

9 PTA Meeting, 6:00 p.m.

26 Half Day, Dismissal at 11:00 for
Pick-up Students & 11:15 a.m.
for Bus Students

3rd & 4th Grade Chorus Concert,
6:30 p.m. @ Bridgeport Elementary



COMMITMENT TO
 CHARACTER EDUCATION

WE KNOW... WE DO... WE FEEL 

Hello Bridgeport Families!

The holidays are upon us and while this can mean exciting things, it can also be a stressful time for
various reasons. If your child or family needs support in any way, please reach out to me. If I am

not able to help, I can refer you in the proper direction. My contact information is
adiglio@chittenangoschools.org or 315.687.2280. I hope you are able to take this time to count
your blessings, spend quality time with family and find moments to slow down and appreciate

what’s around you.  
Lastly, I want to take this time to say how thankful I am to be a part of this community and work

with such wonderful families!

-Mrs. Diglio

Bolivar Road Elementary PTA

Tis The Season To Save In Your Dollar Dog Account

It is always the season to save. At holiday time or any time, save in
your Dollar Dog account. Save at school through your in-school

banking program or visit any Empower Federal Credit Union
branch while you are on holiday break. 

Happy Holidays from the PTA!
Congratulations to Mrs.

Drypolcher’s class as the top
fundraiser for the Turkey Trot. We

were able to donate $500 to the
Bridgeport Food Pantry. Our next

fundraiser will be Kid’s Night Out on
12/8/23 from 5:30-7:30 PM. Spots

are still available if your child is
interested in attending.  Any

interest in volunteering, questions,
or suggestions can be directed to

bridgeportelempta@gmail.com.
Thank you again for all your

support.

BRIDGEPORT PTA Alone we can do so little;  Together we can do so much!

Dear Family and Friends of
Bridgeport Elementary,

Join the Bridgeport PTA to
receive emails about

upcoming events and
volunteer opportunities. It is

simple to join at this web
address:

bportpta.memberhub.com

PTA MEETING INFORMATION

When: January 9th- 6:00pm

Where: Bridgeport Elementary
Library 

Future PTA Dates
March 19th

May 21st

Volunteers needed! Any level of participation is appreciated! Join the fun!
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DOLLAR DOG SAVERS! 
 

Not yet a Dollar Dog saver? Contact Mandy Khammar at 315.728.3318 or
mkhammar@empowerfcu.com to join. 

Membership eligibility required. Insured by NCUA. 
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